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To: Residents of Princeton 

From: Facilities Steering Committee, Phase II 

 

The Selectboard established the Facilities Steering Committee, Phase II, to make 

recommendations, share information with voters and assist in the securing of funding for the 

development of plans and construction documents for a new public safety building to be built at 

the Princeton Center School site.  We will regularly use a Question and Answer format to answer 

your questions and share the information we have learned.   

 

The field behind the Princeton Center School is used by many walkers; will this be affected? 

 

Per the JWA site assessment (pg. 87), the ball field was noted to be in good condition.  The 

proposed site for the public safety building does not impact the field; walkers can still access the 

field.  Still to be addressed is safe public parking and access that does not interfere with the 

emergency vehicles.  We will add this as a requirement for the final building plan.  

 

What is the status of the well and septic at the Princeton Center School? 

 

Per the JWA site assessment (pg. 85), the existing septic has been pumped on a regular basis and 

the well is 15 years old.  Further inspection will need to be done as the septic system will have to 

meet Title V requirements.  Since the usage of the building will change, it may trigger bringing 

site systems up to code and construction of new systems.  This will be further assessed during the 

next phase of the project. 

 

For more information, please go to: 

http://town.princeton.ma.us/Pages/PrincetonMA_BComm/facilitiessteer 

 

If you have questions that you would like answered, please email: 

princetonfscomm@gmail.com 
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